
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For immediate release 
 

The Air Cadet League of Canada has announced 
 its Officer of the Year 

 
OTTAWA, ON (April 14, 2024) - The Air Cadet League of Canada Officer of the Year award is to recognize a Canadian 

Forces Officer for outstanding service to the League.  It is to honour the officer’s service that is considered to be above 

that which would normally be expected of a member of the Canadian Forces in its Cadet Instructor Cadre component.  

This year’s recipient is Captain Theresa Mae Barr, CD of Albert, Alberta. 

 

 

For the past 35 years, Capt. Terri Barr has had an exemplary career in serving the Air Cadet movement and in the various 

positions and Squadrons she has served, she has shown incredible leadership and mentorship with the welfare of the 

cadets always in the forefront. She navigated her current Squadron, #533 St. Albert, through COVID and beyond with 

expertise. 

 

The award will be formally presented at the League’s Annual General Meeting in June. 

 

The Air Cadet League of Canada is a civilian volunteer non-profit organization with mission to promote and encourage 

the nation’s youth to develop and maintain an interest in aviation, leadership and citizenship, in partnership with the 

Canadian Armed Forces and other organizations. 
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